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September 14, 2015 

 

 

 

Mr. William R. Lynch 

Superintendent 

Fulton City School District 

167 South Fourth Street 

Fulton, NY 13069 

 

Dear Mr. Lynch: 

 

Thank you for submitting your district’s 2015-2018 Instructional Technology Plan in 

compliance with Part 100.12 of the Commissioner’s Regulations. Your plan has been approved.  

Districts are strongly encouraged to post their approved plan on their website. 

 

Please note that approval of your Instructional Technology Plan does not constitute approval of 

any identified funding sources. 

 

Districts are required to submit an updated instructional technology plan each year for the next 

two years. The deadline for the annual update is June 30, 2016.  A full plan submission is required 

every three years. 

 

Comments, questions or concerns regarding instructional technology plans may be addressed to 

edtech@nysed.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

        
Kathleen Moorhead 

  

 

cc: Mike Fay 

David Lima        

      Stephanie Maturo 
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